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Alexus Austin

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 4:40 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Letter from Senator Latvala
Attachments: Graham response to e-mail from Senator Latvala.pdf

               Please place the attached e-mail in docket correspondence consumers and their 
representatives in Docket No. 140226-EI 
 
Thanks. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
NOV 30, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 07622-15



Jim Varian 

From: Art Graham <AGraham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Date: November 30, 2015 at 12:02:05 PM EST 

To: CADDELL.TRACY <CADDELL.TRACY@flsenate.gov> 

Subject: Re: Letter from Senator Latvala 

Yes, I have received yo ur letter 

On Nov 25, 2015, at 1:59 PM, CADDELL.TRACY <CADDELL.TRACY@flsenate.gov> wrote: 

Please call me on Monday t o confirm that you received an emailed letter from Senator Latvala, today Nov. 25th. 

O'CaCfl. f.ad.ciell 

Legislative Assistant to 
Senator Jack Latvala 
26133 US Hwy 19 N, Suite 201 
Clearwater, FL 33763 

{727) 793-2797 
(727) 793-2799 

404 S. Monroe St., 408S 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1100 

{850) 487-5020 
{850) 487-5517 fax 
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